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Notice on Confirmed COVID-19 Case at Menara Public Bank 2 
  
The Management confirms that one of our staff based at Menara Public Bank 2 has 
tested positive for COVID-19 on 28 January 2021.  
  
Deep cleaning and sanitisation activities have been carried out for the affected floor in 
accordance with Kementerian Kesihatan Malaysia guidelines. 
  
All employees who have come into close contact with the affected staff have been 
placed on home-quarantine and are undergoing screening. 
  
Public Mutual’s Management is continuously enhancing the staff safety measures to 
contain any potential risks. All staff have been advised to practise self-hygiene and 
adhere closely to the Standard Operating Procedures issued by Ministry of Health, as 
well as the provisions of the Movement Control Order.    
  
The safety and wellbeing of every staff is Public Mutual’s top priority. Public Mutual 
is also taking all necessary precautionary measures to ensure the health and safety of 
its staff and customers in the Company’s premises. 
  
  
The Management of Public Mutual 
29 January 2021 

 


